
 
Professional development opportunities 
around the new English Language Arts 

curricula are now available! 
 

Sessions begin June 9th. 

   
 , 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Teachers, Leaders, and other stakeholders are encouraged to register for 
one of the vendor led, virtual, professional development opportunities that 
will provide an overview of the new ELA curricula.  The professional 
development options can be accessed via the links provided in Teacher 
Weekly and Leader Board.  

  
Additionally, teachers, school leaders, and other stakeholders can begin to 
understand how the curriculums unfold by reviewing the scope and 
sequence documents for both Wonders (K-5) and myPerspectives (6-12). 
Links to both curricula’s scope and sequence documents will be included in 
the Teacher Weekly and Leader Board each week during summer 
publications.   

 
 
 

For additional information, email CI_ELA_Team@scsk12.org 
 
 
 


